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D.C's United States Attorney and Civil Chief to Join Sheppard Mullin
reported by The Washington Post

05.28.2004
 

The Washington Post, May 24, 2004 -- The front-page Metro article, "U.S. Attorney For the District To Leave Post,"
covers Roscoe Howard's announcement to join Sheppard Mullin, including managing partner Guy Halgren's
statement that hiring Howard was a "coup."


